
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday September 21, 2011 

 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00pm, present were 

Bill Cavazza, Maryann Fiske, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla. 

Minutes of last meeting were read and approved on motion of Harry Shahnamian 

seconded by Bill Cavazza. Monthly bills were signed. 

 

Old Business: 

 

1.      Bill Cavazza reported that the pole was up in the cemetery and they 

are still waiting on some solar equipment. He also reported that he is 

still interested in putting in a crematorium and looking into having our 

own vaults. 

 

  New Business:  

 

1.      Motion was made by Bill Cavazza that Gerry Taft be notified  that he 

is to be given a suspension without pay for the remainder of the work 

year 2011, starting as of September 26
th

. It is the suggestion of the 

Trustees that you use this time to complete all your paper work for 

your retirement and renewing your License. Seconded by Lyn Lovell 

Unanimous. The Trustees also want to remind Gerry he will be 

responsible for his health insurance. (This letter will be forwarded 

after the review of  Town Council Gerry Moody.) 

2.      Bill also gave us an estimate on fixing the roof and brick on the vault 

at the cemetery. $3,100.00 

 

 

 Meeting was closed at 4:00 pm and next meeting is scheduled for Sept.28th at 

4:00pm in the Town Hall. Meeting was adjourned at 7:15. 

 

     

      Respectively submitted  

 

        

       Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

                                                                                                                                                                                        

  

 

 

 


